
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
PLEASE vote NO on SJR22 and SB838. Allowing 16-year-olds to vote is a VERY bad move. I highly 
encourage a NO vote on these two bills. Most 16-year-olds can't even balance a checkbook or hold 
down a job, let alone take on the responsibility of making an important decision about what laws should 
pass and who should be voted into office. Just the IDEA of these 2 bills is asinine, in my honest opinion, 
and to even seriously consider them makes me wonder about the mentality of those that have been 
voted into office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer D. Korcek 
 


